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Mr. Kevin Gant 
Conventional Operations Superintendent 
Imperial Oil Resources N.W.T. Limited 
505 Quarry Park Blvd SE 
Calgary, AB   T2C 5N1 
Email:   
 
 
Dear Mr. Gant: 
 

Imperial Oil Resources N.W.T. Limited (Imperial)  
Request for Closure of Order CO-001-2013 

 
The Board has reviewed Imperial’s letter dated 30 November 2017 and the supporting 
documentation which indicate that Imperial has completed the corrective actions for all  
83 flowlines identified in the Corrective Action Plan (CAP) approved by the Board for Order  
CO-001-2013. The Board notes that Imperial has completed the work ahead of the original 
completion timeline of 2020.  
 
The Board is of the view that Imperial has fulfilled the remaining condition of the Order, 
i.e., Condition 3, and therefore the Board considers Order CO-001-2013 closed. The Board will 
continue to monitor Imperial’s safety and environmental compliance through targeted 
compliance verification activities as part of its regulatory mandate.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Ken Fortin, Lead Auditor, at 587-538-2150.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by S. Wong for 
 
 
Sheri Young 
Secretary of the Board 
 
 
c.c.  Mr. , Email:  

Mr. , Email: 
 




